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IHO Submission to the 51st Session of the IMO Safety of Navigation Sub-committee 

 
 
Dear Hydrographer,  
 
The IHB wishes to inform you that the IHO has submitted two information documents to the 
51st session of the Safety of Navigation Sub-committee of the IMO: 
 

− NAV 51/INF.4  “The production of the South China Sea Electronic 
Navigational Charts (ENCs) on behalf of the East Asian Hydrographic 
Commission and 

 
− NAV51/INF.7  “The HELCOM Harmonised Re-Survey Plan” on behalf of the 

Baltic Sea Hydrographic Commission.  
 
 
Both papers can be downloaded from the IHO Website: 
 

www.iho.shom.fr  > INT Organizations > IMO 
 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 
President 

 


